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Beach Boulevard Corridor Study Final Report

The Orange County Transportation Authority, in partnership with the California Department of
Transportation and local agencies, have completed a corridor study for Beach Boulevard in February
2020. Study efforts, findings, and next steps are presented as information for the Board of Directors.

Receive and file as an information item.
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